
“Children of the World’’ 
Performed by      

LODDON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

YEAR 2 CHILDREN 

In Hillside Hall on 13th and 14th December 

 
There will be two performances of the Year 2 Christmas Production, as follows: 

 

Wednesday 13th December 2.30pm     (doors open at 2.15pm). We politely ask parents to remove small 

children from the hall if they are finding it difficult to stay quiet during the performance 

     

Thursday 14th  December      6pm    (doors open at 5.50pm). Please, no under 6 year olds in the audience  

 

There will be a retiring collection for lighting and sound equipment for the new hall. 

 
Arrangements for the children 

In order for the children to get the full benefit of being a part of the production we do expect that all 

children will attend all performances. If there are extenuating circumstances for your child not being able 

to attend any of the performances please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

For the evening performance we would like children to arrive between 5.30 and 5.45pm (No earlier please – 

the teachers will not be ready!) 

 

They will need to be taken to the doors of the Year 2 corridor where the children will then take themselves 

to the appropriate place to get changed and ready for the performance.  Parents attending the evening 

performance all need to wait in the hall.   

 

At the end of the performance we will take the children back to the Year 2 classrooms where they will 

change and then be brought back to the hall – please wait in the hall for your child(ren).  

 

If you are not coming to watch the evening performance yourselves the children will need to be collected at 

6.45pm, also from the hall. 

 

Allocation 

We can seat a maximum of two guests per child performing for the evening performance. The school 

reserves the right to ask the name of the child you have come to watch if it appears there are more than 

two people in your party.  This will not apply if you are attending the afternoon performance. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Christina Calvert, Stuart Hempson-Jones and Elliott Rathbone 


